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Comments: greetings, I am opposed to the exception to the Roadless Rule for The Tongass National Forest. This

forest should be preserved as it is. This rule could migrate to other National Forests that in light of the need for

forests to stabilize Our Climate the roadless rule should be adhered to. Ths request to eliminate The Roadless

Rule in The Tongass is simply to benefit commercial logging operators. That the government is requesting it

means that commercial operators have undue influence over Our Government.

 

Sincerely, Greg Hamby
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